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18/05/2024  14:22:232024/1488/P OBJ South Hampstead 

Flood Action 

Group

The proposal will mean the loss of green space in a front garden in an area that has suffered from very 

serious flooding three time in less than 50 years. 

Given there will be more frequent and worse rainstorms because of climate change, Camden Council must do 

everything possible to preserve and extend the green spaces in this area.  

The proposal will also result in the loss of car parking spaces in a street where it is already difficult to find 

residents’ parking spaces. (There are more residents who have parking permits than spaces available in 

Goldhurst Terrace.)
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